R,
COMMISSION OF YOUNG LIBERALS BGM MEMO

T0: Liberal Party of Newfoundland & Labrador BGM Delegates
FROM: Matt Babb, President, Commission of Young Liberals

CC: Executive Board
DATE: Monday, April 14, 2025
SUBJECT: Notice of the Commission of Young Liberals Annual General Meeting

In accordance with the Commission of Young Liberals Constitution, you are hereby notified that the 2025 Commission of
Young Liberals BGM will take place in-person on Friday, June 13, 2025.

On Saturday, June 14, 2025, the following Executive Board positions will be elected by secret ballot:

e President

* Vice-President Communications

* Director of Finance & Fundraising

* Director of Policy

 Director of Organization & Membership

Deadline to apply is no later than 5pm on Tuesday, May 20, 2025. Please complete the enclosed Executive Board
Nomination Form and submit to info@nlliberals.ca.

Young Liberals have played a crucial role in campaigns and initiatives to gain momentum and support. Please join us as
we seek to build on our success and continue to build the most effective youth political movement in Newfoundland and
Labrador.

For more information, please contact the Returning Officer at info@nlliberals.ca
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